
 

Dear Dixon Dance Families,  

I have been recently notified that the Vacaville Performing Arts Theater, where we house our annual 
summer recital, has been ordered to close through the end of June. So it is with great sadness that we 
will be having to cancel our annual Summer Recital “Better Together”. There are some dates here and 
there available. Just sporadic and single days only. I have looked into other venues, but unfortunately as 
of now, no one is taking reservations due to the 4 step process set forth by the Governor of California.  

As of Currently, the Solano county “stay at home order” is through the 17th of May, which could change 
at a moment’s notice. In addition, Governor Newsome has extended the nationwide shelter in place 
until May 31st, 2020. So it is difficult to say that when it is lifted the Dance Studio can go right back into 
the swing of things. Things are just too uncertain.  We are as eager as all of you to get back to our 
normal lives, whatever normal may end up to be. Just know that we are here for you all no matter what, 
and are trying hard to keep you all informed as much as possible.  

Beginning this week, we will be issuing refunds for Recital and Mayfair. All of your accounts will be made 
current (if there is a past due balance) and then your check will be issued. Please be patient as we 
process all of your reimbursements. It is not an easy feat and we will try to complete the task as quickly 
as possible.  

As for our future performances, I would love to have a crystal ball saying when our next event might be, 
but unfortunately, I do not. I will do my best, we all want to be on stage soon!  

In the meantime, I am looking to partner with CLI Studios to offer online dance classes to our dancers. 
This will come with a small fee of $35.00 per month for unlimited classes. This can be charged to your 
studio account and can still be paid on a recurring basis. We are also hoping to be offering more zoom 
classes for a $35 per month fee per student unlimited to continue to participate in them. Also, a 
competition conditioning class at $25.00 per month per Household fee. These items are not mandatory, 
just a way for your dancer to keep moving at home. Please respond to this email if you are interested in 
any of the offers we have made available to you.  

Thank you all for your continued love and support during these difficult times. We look forward to 
seeing you all in the future.  

 

Love  

Paul and Amy Stokes 

Dixon Dance Studio 


